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Jan. 8, 2013

To the NEH Review Committee:

[ am pleased to state that [ will serve as an advisor to the Seeking Refuge
documentary film project being directed by Tina DiFeliciantonio and Jane C. Wagner.

This is an important and timely project, and I confirm here that I understand my
duties as an advisor: reviewing script treatments, providing feedback on background
and overall conception, and potentially meeting with other advisors and the
filmmakers.

Sincerely,

Gegreg7eed

Gregory Fried
Professor and Chair, Philosophy Department
gfried@suffolk.edu

This letter is an electronic communication from Suffolk University.



